Homedale School District #370

Memo

To:  Board of Trustees, and Superintendent, Rob Sauer
From:  Nick Schamber Activities Director

CC:

Date:  April 7", 2014

Re:  Board Report April 14", 2014

Middle School Track
Middle school track began on March 17", The turnout is a little higher than last year.
8" boys 9

8" girls 15

7" boys 3

7" girls 8

35 total participants out for track, up three people from last year. The first track meet will take place on April 8",
here in Homedale. The SRV Championships will take place on May 3", in Parma.



